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Wishing Everyone a Happy and Prosperous New Year! 

 

As we enter 2022, I would like to wish everyone a Happy New Year from NRI Group. 

 

2021 was a year where corporations of all kinds clarified how they will confront COVID-19 under various 

ongoing restrictions to their business. Furthermore, questions like how to confront climate change and other 

social issues, and, how to create social value in addition to economic value loom as the existence and role 

of corporations is brought strongly into question.  

 

NRI Group has declared our commitment to sustainable management and our policy of commitment to 

creating new social value under our current “Vision2022” Medium-Term Management Plan. With this, our 

strategic offerings do not stop at digital transformation (DX1.0 & DX2.0) for corporations and industry but 

extend to using digital transformation to realize stronger overall social well-being - DX 3.0 as we like to call 

it. And, this year we have begun accelerating our efforts in DX 3.0 at full scale.   

 

2022 is the final year for NRI Group to complete our mission under Vision2022. We will use our combined 

consulting and solutions power to the fullest to deliver unique NRI solutions for the pressing social issues 

the world is facing, and we will continue in our unwavering pursuit of creating social value with our clients.   
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